

September 25, 2006

Mr. Kenneth Volock Woodard & Curran 41 Hutchins Drive Portland, Maine 04102

Re: Office Expansion Plans

Dear Ken:

On January 24, 2006, Portland Water District staff reviewed and approved the plan for the proposed office expansion you submitted entitled "Proposed Site Plan, Woodard & Curran, Inc, Office Expansion, 41 Hutchins Drive, Portland, Me, Sheet C200 dated January, 2006, subject to the test pit we requested in the vicinity of the driveway crossing to verify the cover over the pipeline. Based on the test pit, the entrance drive was modified as shown on a plan entitled "Revised Entrance Layout, Woodard & Curran, Inc, Office Expansion, 41 Hutchins Drive, Portland, Me, Sheet SKC-05 dated September, 2006. The District has reviewed this revised plan and finds it acceptable to the District. Anything shown on the original plan not modified by this plan shall remain as per the original plan.

If you have any questions or need anything further, do not hesitate to call me at 774-5961 ext. 3057.

Sincerely yours,

PORTLAND WATER DISTRICT

Nowan V. Finddel

Norman V. Twaddel

Right of Way Agent